
 

 

 

 

 

October 27, 1995 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

John A. Hartingh 

Inspector-in-Charge 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

RE: Additional Information Request No. FBI-11 (Investigation of Oswald) 

 

Dear John: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to review the following files for the years 1959 through 1964: 

 

(a) Dallas field office file 105-976; 

 

(b) Headquarters file 65-28939; 

 

(c) Headquarters file 100-353496; and 

 

(d) Mexico City Legat file 105-2137. 

 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 


